
To whom it may concern, 

We are diligently addressing the issues that may have caused the delay of the Public Reports for 

WCTP 88.5 FM. 

Unfortunately, we are sorry to say that one of the issues at hand is due to the passing away of 

our Chief Operator/Engineer. Our present Chief Operator, had also suffered a stroke. He is 

currently working through that and doing much better.  

Our board is helping Duane work through these issues as well as gathering any necessary 

information or FRN passwords that may be needed. 

We thank you for your patience and apologize for any delays or inconvenience that this may 

have caused in our public file upload time. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

Crystal Gleason 
WCTP 88.5 FM Director 
 


